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NEWSLETTER 

 

 

    February Events 

 
 

Valentine’s Party and 
Sing at the Senior 

Center 
Friday, February 14 

10:45-11:00 
 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, February 17 

 
Field Trip to the 

Museum 
Thursday, February 20 

9-10 
 

Parent Meeting 
Monday February 24 

6:30-7:30 
 
 

 

 
• Valentine’s Day is coming! Please help your child write his or her own 

name on the valentine and if possible, help them to label the envelope 
with each students name. You may dot each letter to make it easier. 
The children are getting pretty good at recognizing each other's names. 
They will use these visual discrimination skills to sort the valentines 
into the correct valentines bag. 

• Here is a class list including both am and pm classes 
Corina, Teegan, Briggs, J.J., Maddie, Ian, Jimmy, Ellen, Tate, 
Isaiah Ryder, Jaelynn, Tatum, Zoha, Jaxson, Ridgly, Atlas, Will 

• We all enjoyed our Chinese New Years celebration at the end of 
January, some of the children were drummers and others were part of 
the dragon. We even used snap pops to add a little excitement- outside 
of course! 

• Tuition Payments - We hope that you have been enjoying being able to 
use the click on payment features of our Quick books statements. We 
appreciate those of you who hung in there while we got the “bugs” out 
of our start up month/months.  In addition, we are now able to accept 
credit cards. We now have a swiping device to aid in taking your 
tuition payments.  Miss Jillian will be sending out the end of year 
statements to use for your tax purposes.   Montessori School of 
Aberdeen tax ID number is 800386617. 

• We are still looking for guest readers to come in and share a favorite 
book with the children.  This can be a great activity for older siblings, 
grandparents etc. 

• We would love to have a parent volunteer to help with the checkout 
system and re-shelving books.  It may include occasional book 
scanning as well.   

 

Classroom News 



 

 
2 

 

 

Montessori School of Aberdeen                                                                                   February 2014  

Please make sure your child has snow gear at school so we can enjoy the fun 
winter provides while staying warm.  A spare pair of socks is a great idea once it 
snows.   
Remember to check the Aberdeen American News website or Hub City 
Radio.com for weather-related announcements.  We follow the Aberdeen 
School District with regard to closures and late starts.  In the event of a 2 hour 
late start, children who are morning only are welcome to bring their lunch and 
stay for the afternoon session along with the full day children.. 
 
 
 
 
 

                     Maria Montessori Quote 

Ellen Orr on February 6 
Corina Frachiseur on February 20 

February Birthdays 
“Of all things, love is the most potent.” ~ Maria Montessori 

Reminders 


